
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
June 8, 2021 
 
Jeffrey Joseph, M.D. 
5010 Campus Drive, Suite 100 
Newport Beach, CA 92660 
 
 
Dear Dr. Joseph, 
 
I wanted to write you to express my thanks for your skill and professionalism during my 
surgical procedure.  The medical staff treated me in an incredible manner and I felt very 
comfortable. 
 
Your surgical technique resulted in a great result and the healing time was very rapid as 
well. 
 
I have had many unsolicited comments on how my eyes look and I wish I had done this 
procedure sooner! 
 
I would unequivocally recommend you for any ophthalmic plastic surgery and, in fact, have 
already referred several patients. 
 
Thank you again for your great skill and excellent communication. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Bryan R. Rogers, PA-C, MPH, MBA, FACHE 
Group Chief Executive Officer 
Pacific Coast 


